
 

 

 

 Staff attended a Professional Development Day in Melbourne on Wednesday the 19th of 
June, the focus was ‘Responding to Children's Behaviours’.  
 

We were also lucky to have Anja visit us for a couple of day as she was replacing Kass.  
 

The children have all been busy making discoveries through observation and play. The     
recent frost were a great opportunity for us to put 
our  scientist hats on, set out water in pots and 
trays, hypothesising about what was going to happen 
and then returning to kinder to see the results.  

 

A great highlight was a return visit to our friends at 
the Darlingford Nursing Home.  Together, the      
children and residents read stories and played. The 
biggest highlight for the resident was observing the 
children as they played and interacted with 
each other.  
 

We also had a visit to our bush setting,     
natures’ play ground. The children just love 
it.  
 

Abbey Harvey joined us for the last week of 
term from the Alexandra Secondary College 
for work experience.  
 

A big thank you to our local Lions Club     
members for providing the children with a 
sausage sizzle on their last day.  
 

Please remember to make sure all fees have been       
finalised for Term 2, as Term 3 notices will be          
distributed early next term.  
 

Picture Plates - We would like to get feed-back from 
parents/families if they are interested in children    
creating the plates in Term 3 ???  

Wishing you all safe and happy holidays.  

        

 

  Cheers,   Megan and Kass 


